
Year 4 Peek at the Week 
Friday 7th June 2024 

Our Learning 

This week, in geography,  we begun our new topic on 
oceans. 

In art, we used layering within our art work to create 
a background, middle ground and fore ground. 

In maths, we  estimated and calculated with money. 

In English,  we began our new book ‘The Whale’. We 
had two experience lessons where we researched dif-
ferent types of whale and explored clues about the 
main character. 

 

Next week, in geography,  we will learn to name and 
locate the major oceans and seas of the world. 

In art, we will be exploring an artist’s work ‘The Great 
Wave’ by Hokusai. 

In maths, we will be we will be completing our last 
lesson on money and starting a new topic on Time.  

In English, we will be starting our sentence stacking 
lessons again. We will be writing sentences that fit 
the narrative of our book ‘The Whale’. 

Important Dates /Reminders 

Wc 03.06.24: MTC Check : 

Monday: ‘Try it out’ check MTC 

Thursday: Official check MTC  

17.07.24: Sports Day 

25.07.24: End of term (half day)   

Wednesdays: Wear the correct PE uniform. 

Fridays: All homework due.  Spelling test. 

Year 4 Gallery: DT wire buzzer games 

 

             Child of the week 

4 Redgrave: Ayatal  4 Simmonds: Aila 4 Farah:  Rizqin 

Remember to read 3 times a week and practise your timetables on Rockstar 
Maths. 

Contact us: year4@prioryschool.com     01628 600300 

PSHRE Focus: Changing Me: In PSHRE this term, we will be completing our ‘Changing Me’ unit. This in-

cludes understanding that everyone is unique and that some of our personal characteristics come from our 
parents. We will explore the responsibilities of parenthood and understand that this is a choice we make 

when we are adults. We will learn how the body changes through puberty and that menstruation is a natu-
ral part of the process for girls. Finally, we will begin to think about transition and preparing for Year 5.


